
 

Wellington Academy South Cape August 2023 

Wellington Academy 

4412 SE 15th Ave 

Cape Coral, Fl 33904 

Phone 

239-549-8818 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am to 6:00 pm 

Email: 

contactussc@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Website: 

www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Director: 

Taryn Burke 

Assistant Director: 

Tyler Gould 

Administrator’s News... 
Back to School what an exciting time of the year for           

Wellington Academy! We are so excited to welcome 

our new VPK Class and many new faces to our center. 

Please keep an eye out for our back to school night  for 

VPK parents. VPK officially starts Thursday, August, 10. 

Thank you for all your donations of ice pops and many 

treats for our fun summer events, Summer was a blast. 

We would like to welcome Mr. Tyler to Wellington    

Academy, he is our new Assistant Director and VPK 

Teacher! We are so excited to have him here please 

stop by to welcome him to our family! Parent’s please 

remember your family tree pictures for your child’s class-

room and to check the weather. Please make sure your 

child’s    extra clothes are weather appropriate. We look 

forward to an exciting school year.  

With Love, Mrs. Taryn 

Happy Birthday from Wellington 

South Cape    

Blaise Perez 8/12 

Allison Mecke 8/28 

  

Dates To Remember 

August 8 VPK Open House 

August 10 VPK Starts  



August is "A Time to Shine".  

We are very excited for everyone coming 
back from summer break. Let's learn new 
songs and play some more because every-

thing is better when we are having fun.  

Let us give a warm Wellington welcome to 
our new friend Mila! We are so proud of 
Miles, as he is sitting up so well! Lunch 

time is fun time down here in the nursery 
with Emyrsun, Charlotte, Mia, and Mila 

eating table food so well!  Don't forget to 
keep your umbrellas handy in this ever-
changing weather. Also, please, please, 
remember to label all bottles, lids, and 

sippy cups with your child's first and last 
name. 

Thank you for sharing your with precious 
babies with us.      

Love Your Nursery Teachers, 

Ms. Kerry and Ms. Carrie  

Apples, pencils, crayons and more all a sign 

of  that back to school is right around the 

corner.  We have had so much fun during 

the summer during our water days, and Ko-

na Ice. Thank you for all your donations for 

our class.  Our one year olds are getting so 

big and we are so excited to watch them as 

they grow. We would like to welcome many 

new friends Liam, Lily and Alaiyah to our 

class. We are learning how to do many new 

crafts and had so much fun learning about 3

-2-1 blast off and all about 4th of July.  

Parent’s please remember to check your 

child’s changes of clothes and to make sure 

that your water cups are labeled. We are so 

excited for this new school year.  

With Love,  

Nadia Okab 



Welcome back Wellington Families! I hope 
you are all enjoying this beautiful summer,        
gathering moments of joy with family and 

friends, and creating special memories           
together !  

I am so excited to kick off the new school 
year.  

I have lots of fun activities planned and I'm 
looking forward to a fun filled year.  

Please try and arrive no later than 9:15, we 
want to make sure your child is here for our 

learning time!  

We will learn our shapes, numbers in Eng-
lish and Spanish, ABC’S and so much more.  

Please bring in a family picture for our class 
family tree.  

In the cubbies, please make sure there is ex-
tra clothes that are weather appropriate at 
all times. Your child will also need a water 
bottle labeled with first and last name .  

Thank you for choosing Wellington and en-
trusting us with your littles! Lets have a 

great year.  

 

- Your Pre-K teacher: Ms. Kelsey  

Quack Quack welcome back little duck-

ies. The new school year is starting back 

up again which means we will be            

reviewing our numbers 1-10 and how to 

count them on our fingers. We will learn 

our beginning letters, A-D, and how to 

sign them in American Sign Language. We 

will be reading books about preschool 

and discussing our daily routines for 

getting ready in the mornings We will al-

so be learning the days of the week in 

English and Spanish. Ms. Celia and I are 

looking forward to the new school year 

and we appreciate all of the gifts and 

support thus far. Welcome to all the new 

students and families. Parent’s please 

don’t forget a family picture for our      

family tree. Please remember we need 

extra clothes for your child 3 pairs of     

underwear, shirts and bottoms. Please 

make sure you check the weather.  

With Love, 

Ms. Brooke and Ms. Celia 



Hello everyone,  

It’s time to start the new school year. Ms. Dan-
ielle and Mr. Tyler are so excited. We can’t wait 
to see how much they grow this year. Let’s wel-
come Mr. Tyler he is so excited and will be such 
a great addition to our VPK team.  We are going 

to learn lots of new and fun things this year. 
Please be here by 8:50 am, so that you have 
time to get your child in order before class 

starting at 9:00 am. We have so much to learn 
in not a long period of time. We are so excited 
for the first week and getting to know every-
one. This is going to be a great school year.  

Please remember VPK Open House is Tuesday, 
August 7 at 6:15pm.  

Love, Ms. Danielle and Mr. Tyler  



This will be the time for you guys to meet your new 

teacher and get all the new information needed for the 

upcoming school year. We are so excited to start this new 

school year and meet all of our new  families. We are ex-

cited to  welcome back our returning families. This year 

will be amazing! 



 

Back to School 

 

Ages 0-2  

Letters: A,B,C,D 

Numbers: 0,1,2 

Shapes: Circle and Square  

Colors: Green and Yellow  

 

 

Developmental Threes, Fours & VPK 

Letters: A,B, C, D 

Numbers: 0,1,2  

Shapes: Circle and Square   

Colors: Green and Yellow   







Summer has come and gone, 

but we sure had a blast. Here  

is a little look back at our fun 

summer we had. Beach Spirit 

week was so much fun and we 

ended the week off with a  

special Beach Day at            

Wellington South Cape. Thank 

you parents for your             

participation.  


